
Council resolution – DA-368/2013 (93 – 105 Auburn Road and 18 Harrow Road, 
AUBURN)  

 
1. That Council prepare a submission to JRPP stating that the height of this 

development is totally out of character with the Auburn CBD and that there has 
been no mandate from the community for such a radical change to the density of 
the area or height. 

 
2. That Council hold a public meeting regarding this Development Application and 

that the result of that meeting be provided as a supplementary report to the JRPP. 
 


